Head of School: Mr M Hall – BSc (Hons) Executive Headteacher: Mr T Croft – BEd NPQH Mooracre Lane, Bolsover Chesterfield, Derbyshire S44 6XA T: 01246 822105 F: 01246 240676 E: info@bolsover.derbyshire.sch.uk W: www.thebolsoverschool.org

12th April 2019	

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to inform you that with immediate effect, The Bolsover School will no longer be accessing support from the Multi Agency Team to deliver early help.

Please rest assured that support will still be in place, however it will be delivered by a different team and will now be under the direction of the school.

If your family are currently receiving support, you will be contacted in due course in order to discuss support and provision moving forward. We will endeavor to ensure that any ongoing support will be as effective as possible with a thorough handover taking place.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with Ms S Spence at school.

Yours Sincerely,

Ms S Spence
Deputy Headteacher/SENCO